
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

Mercer County School District is required to spend a proportionate amount of money to provide services to 

children with disabilities who are home-schooled or enrolled in private schools within the district boundaries.  

A Timely and Meaningful Consultation meeting for the aforementioned families will be held at 2:30 p.m. on 

Thursday, May 11th, 2023 in the district office located at 203 N Washington Street, Joy, IL. The purpose of the 

meeting is to share information about parental and student rights regarding special education services specified 

in the Individuals with Disabilities Education Improvement Act and Title One services as specified in the 

Elementary and Secondary Education Act.  Questions about the meeting should be directed to Mercer County 

School District Superintendent Scott Petrie (309/582-2238). 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Mercer County School District #404  
Thursday, May 11th, 2023 

2:30 P.M. 

District Office, 203 N Washington Street 

Joy, IL  61260 

 

 

 

 

AGENDA 

 

Timely and Meaningful Consultation 

 

1. Share information about parental and student rights regarding special education services specified in the 

Individuals with Disabilities Education Improvement Act and Title One services as specified in the 

Elementary and Secondary Education Act. 

2. Adjourn 


